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Town of Taber Purchases Land for New Chamber Location 

 

January 21, 2020 

 

 

TABER, AB - Following discussions with the Taber & District Chamber of Commerce in late 2019, Council of 

the Town of Taber is announcing it has moved forward with a land purchase earmarked to be the future home of 

the new Taber Chamber office. 

 

The Town of Taber has acquired approximately 1.3 acres of land located at 5431 47 Ave. 

 

The new location will allow the Chamber greater exposure being visible from Highway 3. Additionally, it will 

allow the Chamber to provide a modern space with additional tenants that highlights the Town as a progressive 

and engaged community to set up a business.  

 

“This is going to be an exciting future for the Taber & District Chamber of Commerce,” said Chamber President 

Joanne Sorensen, “with a new location nearer to the core of our businesses and visible from Highway 3, we will 

be able to provide even more services for our members and to help continue to promote and foster Taber as a 

great place to visit and grow a business.  Our building committee has been working on fostering a new building 

for over ten years and with the cooperation with the town of Taber this building can go from a dream to reality.” 

 

Town Council saw this opportunity as another way to help drive Taber’s economic growth as its business 

community continues to expand. “It is important to our Council to continue to support our local businesses, so we 

are proud to be able to partner with the Taber Chamber to do just that,” said Mayor Andrew Prokop, “we know 

that a new space will help them expand their capacity as they continue to foster a strong business community in 

Taber.” 

 

The Taber & District Chamber of Commerce will be responsible for the costs associated with their new building, 

with construction to commence at a date to be announced by the Chamber in the future. 
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